
2023 SDA Cross Country Parent Voluntary Donation

Dear Parents of the Cross Country Sports Program:

The SDA Cross Country team exists primarily on parent donations.

The Cross Country Program this year is asking for your support level of $150 as a voluntary,

non-refundable donation. This voluntary donation is used for support of our program including

expenses such as:

● Equipment, tournament fees, awards, photos, team parties

● Uniforms

● General Athletic Fund covers the cost of supplies for our Athletic Trainer and equipment

used by multiple teams

Voluntary Donations should be made to SDAF Athletic Council or SDAFAC (Add SDA

Cross Country on the memo line). SDAF is a 501(c)3 organization. Check with your tax

advisor for possible tax deduct-ability.

If your employer offers a matching donation, consider utilizing this benefit.

We thank you in advance for your support with a donation to the Cross Country Program and

look forward to seeing you at all of our events and activities this season.

Voluntary Donations will be collected at the mandatory Fall Athletic Information Night.

Contributions can also be submitted to Kelly Unruh, Team Parent, or Megan Thompson,

Athletic Secretary or donate securely online HERE or at

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=XZGPZK3WNH9K8.

Thank you for your support!

Kelly Unruh sda.xc.parent@gmail.com

Athlete Name __________________________________________________________

Parent Name __________________________________________________________

Voluntary Donation amount $ ______________________________________________

(Suggested Voluntary Donation is $150 per athlete)

Payment Method ___Cash ___Check ___PayPal ___Venmo

Voluntary Donations should be made to SDAFAC. Add SDA Cross Country on the memo line.

SDAF is a 501(c)3 organization.

Check with your tax advisor for possible tax deduct-ability.

Check with your employer for donation matching.

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=XZGPZK3WNH9K8
mailto:sda.xc.parent@gmail.com

